
PTO MarchMeeting
March 3. 2022

Called to Order: 7:04pm

In Attendence:  Lauren Longnecker, Crystal Schaffer, Amber Johnson, Bre Jackson, 
Amanda Sharp,Jamie Smith,  Brenda Boyer, Michell McClure, Carolyne Ameisen, Taryn 
Roberts

Secretary Report:  

Treasurer Report: $1150 in sponsored.  

New Business:

YearBook: 

We have sold 95 yearbooks! Order yours soon so you don't miss out! 

Friendship Grams: 
$848.93 Looking to do this again at the end of the year.

Race:  
   Kick off will be April 1st.  Labels back by the 11th. 
  Race day will be May 12th.
 Parents can come and cheer their kids on. We will need a few volunteers for that.  We 
need race volunteers, for labels and folding. 
We have a qr code so people can donate online.

Book Fair: 

Approved by: Carolyne Ameisen Second: Taryn Roberts

Approved:  Jamie  Smith  Second: Taryn Robbins



   Went very well. Students are getting a free book this week. One last one in May.  March 
is national Reading month thats why we send home a book to each kid.

Conference Meals: 
   Went over well. Teachers were very grateful. 

Teachers Appreciation:
   Maybe getting a nugget  ice machine for the teachers lounge for Teacher Appreciation

Board Nominations will be open next month. Current member's of the Board.

  
Field day is May 20th. 

Principal's Corner:

Teachers Corner: 

Lauren Longenecker- Presedint
Bre Jackson- Vic President
Amber Johnson- Secretary
Amanda Sharp- Treasure 
Crystal Schaeffer- Communications officer

School is in session Monday March 7th.
  No school on May 17th. 
Kids Heart Challenge raised over $14k
Thank you for all your support.
Music and Move Olympics 
Kindergarten Registration is now Active with in person visits in May.
 Fourth Grade Field trip to French Creek May 13th.
Principal request: Water Cooler in the Teachers Lounge. There is a small amount of 
teachers who are paying $15 a month to rent the cooler and $85 for 6 5 gallons  of 
water a month. 

Book Fair May 23-26th
One Book One School: March 21 start date



Parent's Corner: 

Meeting Called to Close: 8:02pm
Next Meeting April 7, 2022

One Book One School: March 21 start date 

Each kid will get a free tree in April to celebrate Earth Day.  Coming from PA Gaming 
Commission 


